THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1824
To: y980009@another.com    
Dated: 11th October 2001
 
Assalamu Alaikum. Thanks for saying thanks! I did receive your original message. I’ll sort my papers out in the near future and send you other Islamic Material (which may or may not be new!), which I think will b helpful to you. I think you’re Subana, but your e-mail address is different!
Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM 
AUTOR 
 


